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ROADS ACT 1993 – SECTION 75 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE AT 
BELGREE ROAD, DUBLIN 15  
From 2nd November 2022 to  
2nd December 2022 
Fingal County Council have now made an order that it intends 
to temporarily close Belgree Road Dublin 15 from Wednesday 
2nd November 2022 to Friday 2nd December 2022. 
Following an application from Suir Engineering Ltd to temporarily 
close the Belgree Road, Dublin 15 junction of L3080-5 and L7085-0.
This closure is required to facilitate excavation works and 
the installation of a 20KV Duct Route from MSD to Corduff 
substation.
The closure of the L-7085-0 comprises approximately 1.10km of 
roadway and will run in conjunction with road closures within 
Ashbourne municipal district, L-10072-0 and L-10071-9.
Residents, businesses, and property holders will be facilitated 
throughout the closure period.
Diversions will be signposted and emergency access will be 
maintained.  

Joan Kernan, Administrative Officer,  
Castleknock Mulhuddart Operational Area.


